
       Cable Television Commission 

       July 6, 2017 

       4:00 p.m. 

 

      The Cable Television Commission met in regular session at City Hall with Chairman 

Teague presiding.  Commission members present were Bateman, Christensen, and 

Ponsar.  Nick Kern was present.  City Council Member Hartkopf was present by phone.  

Absent: Krengel  

 

     Bateman moved, Ponsar seconded, to approve the agenda as posted.  Passed. 

 

     Christensen moved, Ponsar seconded, to approve the minutes of the June 1, 2017 

meeting as presented.  Passed. 

 

     Ponsar moved, Christensen seconded, to approve the bills in the amount of $344.36.  

Passed. 

 

     Bateman moved, Christensen seconded, to approve the finance report. Passed. 

 

    The city received notice in the mail from Mediacom that on or about July 15, 2017 the 

Universal High Definition Channel 840 will discontinue operation and be removed. 

 

    Nick Kern mentioned the county fair is coming up July 26 – August 2.  DVD’s are still 

coming in. 

 

     The next regular meeting will be Thursday, August 3, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. at City Hall. 

 

     Christensen moved, Ponsar seconded, to adjourn at 4:09 p.m.  Passed. 

 

 

 

             

      Chairman 

 

Attest:       

           Secretary 


